Agada 13 m)

02/12/24

Milly Southworth

From: GETHING Hayley 17801 < Hayley.GETHING@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk>

Sent: 25 November 2024 17:29

To: Milly Southworth
Cc: John Tivnan
Subject: Harvey Street

Hi Milly,

Myself, Cllr Tivnan and Anna Deeble (Cornwall Housing) conducted a walkaround of Harvey Street Flats on 13/11/24 to discuss the viability of CCTV in the area. This was due to the frequent reports of crime and ASB we receive in this area. I have visited the monitoring centre in Chelsen Meadow today to have a look at their facilities and go over a few options. Following my attendance at Council last Thursday, please can I request that this be raised for discussion at your next meeting? I don't want to overstep my mark as I know this is a council-led decision however I just wanted to go on a bit of a fact finding mission to see if CCTV would be feasible. I am happy to assist in any way I can.

Kind Regards, Hayley



PC 17801 Hayley Gething

Neighbourhood Beat Manager 17801@DC.POLICE.UK

World Class Sustainable Policing

Torpoint Neighbourhood Team

West Antony Barns, Abbotscourt Lane, Antony, PL11 3AB

This e-mail is intended for the named recipient(s) only and may contain privileged information, which is protected in law. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender to advise them and delete this e-mail. Unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or distribution is prohibited.

E-mail should not be regarded as a secure means of communication, we take all reasonable steps to ensure that e-mails are protected from malware, but cannot accept liability for any loss or damage, howsoever arising, as a result of their transmission to the recipients' computer or network.

For more information, or to contact us, please visit us at www.devon-cornwall.police.uk or www.dorset.police.uk